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Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

Moser H22-765, 2A Doc No 400645484
1 message

SMiller@nobleenergyinc.com <SMiller@nobleenergyinc.com> Thu, Oct 16, 2014 at 8:33 AM
To: doug.andrews@state.co.us

Hi Doug, 

Per our conversation yesterday regarding the noted permit, I found an inspection report dated 3/21/14 for the Frank 22-34, Facility ID No. 273434 for Location ID
332477.  Noble records show this facility is located 2720' north of the well location (please see aerial below). 

I believe this is an instance of an older facility with no O&G Location ID assigned by COGCC. 

Thank you. 

 
----- Forwarded by Susan Miller/Denver/NobleEnergy/Samedan on 10/16/2014 07:56 AM ----- 

From:        Michael Rodine/NobleEnergy/Samedan 
To:        Susan Miller/Denver/NobleEnergy/Samedan@SAMEDAN 
Cc:        Permitting@Samedan, Kristy Weyerman/Denver/NobleEnergy/Samedan@Samedan 
Date:        10/15/2014 02:13 PM 
Subject:        Re: DP401 Moser H22-765 

Here's an aerial that shows Section 22.  Let me know if you have any further questions. 
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The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please understand that dissemination,
copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail
and its attachments from your system.
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